
Let us keep Pastor Dan Potter and those in his youth 
group traveling by air this weekend on a Short Term Mis-
sion (STM) to Denver, Colorado in our prayers.  He will 
be assisted by FBC summer intern Halley Riffel. Last 
month, the GPC approved applications for support from 
those participating and were able to provide STM budget 
funds for 10 individuals covering 25% of the cost of the 
trip. 9 of those were young people also eligible for sup-
port from the STM Memorial Fund which provided an-
other 25% of the necessary funding. The STM Memorial 
Fund was originally endowed several years ago with the 
goal of helping young people participate in the STM ex-
perience, which in this case, had a price tag of a little 
over $1,000.  Thank you to those who have generously 
given to this fund over the years and we look forward to 
the teens safe return. 

GLOBAL PARTNERS CORNER CELEBRATE RECOVERY 
Celebrate Recovery is a 
Christ-centered, 12 step re-
covery program for anyone 
struggling with hurt, pain or 
addiction of any kind.  Cele-
brate Recovery is a safe 
place to find community and 
freedom from the issues that are controlling our life.  If 
you, or someone you know, have been looking for a local 
recovery group then this could be a great option.  Church 
on the Rock (COTR), 1780 SE 4th, will begin a group on 
August 10th at 7pm.  Contact COTR for more details by 
email, office@churchontherockoh.com , or by phone,  
360-675-3032 . 

https://www.celebraterecovery.com/
mailto:office@churchontherockoh.com


BELOW ARE SOME GREAT WAYS TO GET INVOLVED  WITH THE LIFE AND 
WORK OF FBC.   CALL THE OFFICE FOR MORE WAYS TO SERVE WITH FBC! 

Worship and  
Welcome  
Ministries Volunteer 
Opportunities! 
We are looking for drum-
mers, guitarists, vocalists, 
and sound techs to join the 
worship team. If you are looking to use those musical gifts 
God has given you, this is the place for you (training available). 
And if music is not your thing, we are also looking for Wel-
come Center Staff, Lobby Greeters, and Worship Center Ush-
ers. If you are interested in becoming a part of our Sunday 
morning worship team please contact Pastor Brian at (206) 
349-7688 or by email at brianfbc@comcast.net.  

HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the basis 

of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with Jesus Christ. 
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MINISTRY STAFF  

Ron Lawler, DMin    206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  

 

Brian Haynes  206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Dan Potter, B.A.E.    206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks, MDiv 360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     
App: “Family Bible Church OH” 

    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2 0 2 1  -  P r e s e n t  
 

B u d g e t :   $  7 0 0 , 8 5 2  

G i v i n g :    $  6 8 0 , 8 5 8  

Children’s Ministry Director: Rebecca Brooks 
email:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net   phone: 360.679.1585  

 
 

SUMMER PRESCHOOL  
CLASSROOM HELPERS NEEDED 

 
 

A lot of our preschool teachers are away for summer vacation 
or have left for deployment, so we need additional help over 
the summer to keep our preschool classes open. Will you 
please consider serving as a class helper during the summer? 
(You will not be the lead teacher.) Even if you serve every oth-
er week or once a month you will make a huge difference. 
Please contact either me, Rebecca, or Ashley O’Neill 
(fbcashley@gmail.com)  

Do You Have a Green Thumb? 

If you are a wiz with yard work we could use 

your help!  We are particularly looking for peo-

ple who could help with the  beds around the 

building and trimming bushes around the build-

ing.  If you are able to help please let the office 

know and Pastor Ron will connect with you!  

Thank you!  

mailto:brianfbc@comcast.net
http://oakharborfamilybible.org
mailto:familybiblechurch@comcast.net
https://www.facebook.com/Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington-159784687367373/
https://www.instagram.com/familybiblechurchoakharbor/
mailto:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net
mailto:fbcashley@gmail.com

